From:
 Leider, Mary (SAO)

 To:
 alvairis80@gmail.com

 Subject:
 SAO Response to PRR #7693

 Part
 Wilderedge Albert 22, 2025, 7.0

**Date:** Wednesday, July 23, 2025 7:05:00 AM

Attachments: <u>image001.pnq</u>

Dear Ms. Aguirre,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:

Where do the American taxpayers of Washington State property taxes that are collected by the Auditor's Office and where does their money go to or where is it allocated from the years 1995 to 2000 and from the years 2010 to 2015.

In response, this is not a request for an actual record, but request for information. The Washington State Auditor does not deal with property taxes. Therefore, you would need to contact the County Auditor of whichever County you live. We will now consider this closed. SAO does not intend to further address the request, and the PRA's one-year statute of limitations to seek judicial review has started to run as of the date of this letter. Please contact us within 30 days by e-mail at <a href="mailto:PublicRecords@sao.wa.gov">PublicRecords@sao.wa.gov</a>, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,



Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)
Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.